
From: Foster, Grant
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: 7/15 ALRC
Date: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 3:33:31 PM

Good afternoon, Jim. Can you please forward on to committee members? Thanks!
 
____________________
ALRC Members,
 
I’m unable to attend tonight’s meeting, but wanted to share comments with you on items #20, 22, &
27.
 
20 (Visions) – I do not oppose allowing the basement remodel to happen, although it may no longer
be needed given the loss of the adult entertainment license.
22 (Garver) – I do not oppose the request to allow amplified sound and the change in closing time on
Friday & Saturday nights.  
27 (The Boneyard) – I would request that this item be referred to a future meeting as the public
information session has not yet been scheduled. I did leave a message with the applicant clarifying
that this needs to occur prior to consideration of a new license.
 
Grant Foster
District 15 Alder
Madison Common Council
608-285-2519
 
https://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district15/blog/
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